
 
Town of Tamworth 

Board of Selectmen’s Meeting 
July 16, 2012 

GP Auto Salvage Junkyard 
 
 
Members Present Robert Abraham, John Roberts and James Hidden 
 
Others Present  Guy Pennell 
 
Chairman Abraham opened the meeting at 7:30 a.m. 
 
Members of the Board walked the property of GP Auto Salvage Junkyard in order to review the property prior to 
consideration of signing the 2012/2013 junkyard license renewal.  The Board viewed the property and found that there 
was no issues found regarding property expansion beyond the perimeter and all tires were adequately piled with no 
excess found.   
 
The Board advised the property owners that they found the property adequate to an auto salvage property and further 
indicated they would be signing the junkyard license renewal at the next meeting of 7/26/12. 
 
R Abraham moved and J Hidden supported to adjourn the meeting at 8:10 a.m.  Vote was unanimous.  Motion passed. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Robert Abraham 
 
Approved by the Board of Selectmen:  7/26/2012 
 
 
 
Robert Abraham  John Roberts   James Hidden 
 
 
 
 
 


